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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 3:06 PM
To: 'Janeway, Barry {PEP}'
Subject: RE: Docket 160121-GU

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon Mr. Janeway, 
 
We have received the updated email address (barry.janeway@pepsico.com) and we will update the contact information in 
our system for Docket 160121-GU. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Janeway, Barry {PEP} [mailto:barry.janeway@pepsico.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 2:21 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160121-GU 
 
 

Reference:  Docket 160121-GU 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I received a notice to Mr. Joe DeMarco concerning inactive e-mail account. 
 
Joe has retired and I have assumed the responsibility of the natural gas pipeline and the communications/relationship 
with the Public Service Commission. 
 
Can you update your records to reflect that or do we need to update a document on a more official level? I am listed in 
the documentation that has been filed in the past. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barry Janeway 
Maint/Eng Site Resource 
Techincal Resources Group 
Utilities Department 
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Tropicana Products 
6500 Glades Cut Off Rd. 
Fort Pierce, Florida 34983 
772/465/2030 
 




